
Email Communication Sent by Mr. Buruchara the current GAC advisor seconded by Kenya 
Government who did not manage to personally attend the Beijing ICANN conference but sent an 
email communique to state the position Kenya represented. 
 
 
From: Sammy Buruchara [mailto:buruchara@xxx] On Behalf Of Sammy Buruchara 
Sent: Tuesday, April 09, 2013 10:32 PM 
To: GAC Secretariat 
Cc: fadi.chehade@xxx; Katundu , Michael 
Subject: Re: Change of Kenya's GAC Advisor 
 
Dear Heather, 
 
As the newly appointed Kenyan Government advisor to the GAC, I wish to inform you that I was 
not able to attend the Beijing meeting due to an unforeseen personal circumstance. 
It has come to  my attention that Alice Munyua has introduced herself as the Kenya’s gov 
representative to the GAC. 
 
This is inform you that Kenya does not stand by what Alice states in the GAC since she ceased 
to be the Kenyan Government advisor for GAC on the day of my appointment. 
Further, should the situation arise, Kenya does not wish to have a GAC advise on DotConnect 
Africa Application for .africa delegation. 
 
Regards 
Sammy Buruchara 
GAC Advisor 
 


